
 
 

 
 
 

2020 School Year 
 
Welcome to 2020 and the start of another great year at 
Werrington County Public School. A very warm welcome is 
extended to all our new students and their families and I look 
forward to working with you all throughout the year. 
 
We are continuing to plan for the 2020 school year but this has 
been hindered again with some uncertainties about enrolments. 
Students will return to their 2019 class for the first few days until 
our enrolments are finalised. Please let the office know 
regarding any changes to enrolment. 
 
 

 
STUDENT EQUIPMENT LISTS 

 
 

We will be purchasing Book and Equipment packs for each 
student for this year. This will be done through a supplier. These 
will contain their required books for the year as well as the pens, 
pencils, glue sticks from the equipment lists. You will not need to 
purchase any of these items.  
 
The cost will be $20 for Kinder and $22 for Years 1 to 6. We 
request that you still supply a pencil case. 
Payment can be made at the office. Packs will be given to the 
classroom teachers.  
 
We are finding that the continuing cost of technology is getting 
greater each year and we need to expend a lot of our budget in 
keeping this equipment as current as possible. 

 
 
Year 6 Shirts 
 
 
Year 6 shirts have been ordered and should arrive soon. Once full payment is made the students will 
receive their shirts. 
 
Thank you 
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At a glance…….. 

          

 

   
             

Calendar 
2020 

 
 
Term 1 
 
Week 2 
3.2.2020    
Kindergarten begin 
 
Week 4 
18.2.20 
P & C Meeting 7pm 
19.2.20 
Swimming Carnival 
Meet the Teacher 
21.2.20 
Induction Assembly  
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